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Dear Legislators,
 
How critical is it that ODFW conduct instream flow studies to determine flow needs of fish? Minor?
Dispensable all together? As the uncertainty of climate change threatens to deplete fish populations,
a vital part of the state’s recreational and fishery economies, unless we know the answers we’re
doomed to failure.
 
Thank you for your genuine consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kris Nelson
Portland
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